
Saving Our Waters-One Rainbarrel at a Time 
 
Summit SWCD is offering rainbarrels for sale again in 2016.  The price for the 
rainbarrels is $80.00 each.  An additional linking barrel for more water storage 
can be purchased for $50.00 each. (The linking barrels include less hardware 
than the main barrels.)  The barrels are clean, food-grade, 55 gallon blue plastic 
drums with removable lids.  The single barrels come complete with spigot, 
overflow hose, and sight gauge attached, and the linking barrels have a hose 
which attaches to the main barrel.  
      The District will be selling the rainbarrels all year.  If you want to order and 
pick up your rainbarrel before February 19, 2016, you will be able to pick it up at 
our present location which is: 2525 State Road in Cuyahoga Falls, Ohio, 44223.  
We are moving on February 19 to our new location, the “Triangle Building” in 
Suite 241, at 1180 South Main Street, Akron, Ohio, 44301.    If you wish to order 
a rainbarrel, you may send in your order form and check by mail, or you can 
come in to our office and pay and order.   You should expect about a two week 
lead time between ordering and pick up dates.    
Please download the order form from our newsletter or the District’s website, 
http://summitswcd.org/programs/homeowner-assistance/backyard-
conservation/rain-barrel/.    Or you may call Summit SWCD at 330-926-2452 for 
more information.  


